Club House report.

1.

Septic system was checked by a Plumbing company September 26. We wanted to system
checked as we had situations where the toilets have required additional flushes.

He checked all the piping and test flushed each sink and toilet in both the office and clubhouse.
Conclusion of the visit was no septic spills found flushing action acceptable at this time.
Recommended that we should flush all toilets at least once every 2 weeks when the facilities are
not in use.

Mens room bathroom should be flushed once every week due to the piping design.

Hot water in office

Plumber checked our hot water system in the office, found that the tank temperature was
above normal setting, the control was lowered to a value around the 100 degrees. Tank was
flushed to remove any buildup of debris. We will watch the action of the hot water for the next
few weeks to see if the system is now operating normally.



